Senator Roblan
SUBCOMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION

HB 5013
Board of Dentistry

HB 5013 is the budget bill for the Oregon Board of Dentistry.

The Subcommittee approved a budget of $3,591,238, which is a 7.9% increase over the
2017-19 legislatively approved budget. The budget includes $100,000 in expenditure

limitation for a new licensing database. The budget is entirely Other Funds.

The Education Subcommittee recommends HB 5013 be amended by the -1 amendment

and be reported out do pass, as amended.
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